Grade 8 Parent/Student

Information Night

Everything You Need to Know about Going
to High School

Wednesday, Nov. 25
7 p.m.

Queensmount Gym

Over the next few months grade 8 students need to make some decisions
about high school. This presentation will provide you with the options,
timelines and answers to questions.

We will have translators available who speak Arabic, Spanish, Serbian, Vi-
etnamese and Punjabi. Sorry we cannot accommodate all languages.

It is best if you can find babysitting for your younger children. However,
we will have a supervised movie available in the next room.




